
From: Heather Predham
To: "Leona Barrington"; 
Subject: er/pr
Date: October-18-06 2:12:28 PM

Hi,

    How's this?

        Eastern Health is winding up it's review of estrogen and progesterone retesting. As many 
people as possible have been contacted and the results are currently being collated to for analysis.

    Eastern Health anticipates that this review process will be completed by the end of November.

    Is that enough? 

        Heather

Heather Predham
Assistant Director, Quality and Risk Management
Southcott Hall, Room 1206
100 Forest Road, St. John's, NL, A1A 1E5
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